
REQUEST FOR BOARD ACTION 

 

HENDERSON COUNTY 

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

 

 

 

MEETING DATE: August 5, 2019  

 

SUBJECT: Medicaid Transformation Update 

 

PRESENTER: Christina Dupuch, Vaya Health Chief Community Operations Officer 

 Jerrie McFalls, Department of Social Services Director 

 Steve Smith, Department of Public Health Director 

 

ATTACHMENTS: No 

 

SUMMARY OF REQUEST: 

 
In 2015, the NC General Assembly enacted Session Law 2015-245, which directed the Department 

of Health and Human Services (DHHS) to transition Medicaid and NC Health Choice from fee-for-

service to managed care. The transition of beneficiaries to managed care is being rolled out across the 

state in two phases. Henderson County is included in the second group, which will begin the 

transition on October 1, 2019.   
 

Christina Dupuch, Chief Community Operations Officer with Vaya Health, will provide the 

Board of Commissioners with an update on the status of Medicaid Transformation from the local 

Managed Care Organization (MCO) standpoint.  

 

Medicaid Transformation will also have an impact on both the Department of Social Services as 

well as the Department of Public Health. Jerrie McFalls and Steve Smith will provide brief 

updates on the county perspective of Medicaid Transformation. 

 

 

 

 

 

BOARD ACTION REQUESTED:    
 

No Board Action requested, this item is for information only. 

  

 

 

 

 Suggested Motion(s):      
 

No motion suggested. 


